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Customer Specific Requirements applicability

To All Suppliers and Certification Bodies:

Following 1 of August 2017 an integration process of Opel/Vauxhall organization into PSA
Groupe structures has begun. Even though current supplier quality policies of Opel and PSA
are very similar and have the same expectations based on IATF16949 requirements, we are
still in the process of streamlining our procedures and IT systems to the full extent.

In consequence, we publish a first version of Opel Vauxhall Customer Specific Requirements
that have to be taken into account for all Opel or Vauxhall supplies from the date of
application mentioned inside the document.

The convergence of processes and IT systems of both parties will continue and will end in

common customer specific requirements.

If you have additional questions, please contact your SD Site / SQME (Supplier Quality
Manufacturing Engineer)

Thank you for your continuing support of IATF16949.

Frank Michel
Supplier Quality Development Director
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